
PRESIDENTôS   
MESSAGE:  
   This monthôs column 
discusses our clubôs ac-
tivities that need attention 
for 2023. I also want to 
discuss a little more 
about the Fat Man steer-
ing wheel thatôs attached 
to the Big Steering Wheel 
Award.  
   First, letôs keep the 
CAR foremost by continu-
ing with our Car of The 
Month theme, as we did 
last year. Thanks to Paul Ruscito for 
telling us about his latest acquisition 
this month. [See page 7 for how to submit your carôs 

story]. 
   Second, letôs do a great Poor Manôs Tour this year. 
We alternate years with Queen City Region, Cumber-
land MD with this event and the Corn Roast. They 
are doing the Corn Roast this year and it is our turn 
to put on the Poor Manôs Tour. 
   The Poor Manôs Tour is an abbreviated version of 
a week-long AACA tour, such as a Glidden Tour. Our 
Poor Manôs Tour is usually an overnight and two 
days of driving on scenic and beautiful roads. Stops 
along the way each day could be to visit interesting 
car collections, unusual automotive businesses, or 
interesting historic sites. The most challenging part 
of planning the tour is finding a mo-
tel with ample safe parking and rea-
sonable rates. Ideally this would take 
place in either Sept. or Oct. An Oct. 
event would necessitate planning 

around the Hershey AACA and the Carlisle Meets.  
    Now all we need is a chairman or co-chairs. 
Please let me know if you have an interest in chair-
ing or working on the Poor Manôs Tour. [See page 9 
for a full list of 2023 Committee Chairs]. 

   Third, letôs have at least one Fun Run this year. 
Please let me know if you have an interest in plan-
ning a Fun Run.  
   With the above new 2023 business discussed, I 
would like to use some space in this Presidentôs 
Message to talk more about the Big Steering Wheel 
Award. Weôve 
talked about its 
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HAPPY FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS !  
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                 WELCOME NEW MEMBERS !  

   The Executive Board is happy to report the acceptance of these new  

members. Please add them to your 2022 Region Roster. 
 

                Michael (Mike) and Hilary Smith of Stephens City, VA 

                (215) 416-7165   bowlingpinart@gmail.com 

They are fans of the Plymouth Road Runner, and also mid-50s Chevrolets, 

so will have a lot in common with many of our group. Welcome aboard ! 
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